
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

REGARDING PROPOSED COUNTY MASTER FEES 
ORDINANCE AND ORDINANCE AMENDING CHAPTER 5.01 

OF THE SAN BENITO COUNTY CODE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Benito County Board 
of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing on August 7, 2018 
at 9:00 AM (or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard) 
in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 481 4th Street, Hollister, 
California to consider an Ordinance establishing a county-
wide Master Fee Schedule.  This ordinance would also modify 
Chapter 5.01 “County Fees” of Title 5 of the San Benito County 
Code.   The purpose of the proposed ordinance is to update the 
County’s fees to ensure full cost recovery based on a recent fee 
study. The ordinance would apply to fees charged by all County 
Departments.    

Copies of the proposed fees and related documentation and the 
proposed ordinance are available for public inspection during 
regular business hours in the office of the Clerk of the Board 
of Supervisors, 481 4th Street, Hollister, California, or you may 
obtain a copy of the above documents by contacting Janet 
Slibsager, Clerk of the Board, at (831) 636-4000, ex. 11.  Written 
comments may be submitted prior to the Board of Supervisors 
meeting by delivering them to the Clerk of the Board of 
Supervisors at the address above.

All interested parties are invited to attend and present oral or 
written comments, evidence or make statements of fact regarding 
the proposed fees.

Janet Slibsager, Clerk of the Board

County of San Benito 

Dated: July 6, 2018

Published:  July 13, 2018, July 20, 2018

PUBLIC NOTICE


